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Atchison Co prepares for severe weather
(KAIR)--Being prepared for the worst.

That's the reason for Thursday's Atchison County training session, focused on the
approach of the spring severe weather season.

The session will take place Thursday evening in the Atchison Elementary School
cafeteria.

The free training session, which is open to the public, will begin at 7:00, and last
about 90 minutes.

A National Weather Service meteorologist will discuss various aspects of severe
weather, storm spotting, and severe weather safety.

The training session is being held to prepare for the spring severe weather season
in Kansas.

The session was scheduled to be held last month in advance of Severe Weather
Awareness Week, but was postponed due to winter weather conditions.
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